
 

Question: 

When will I get my financial aid refund check(s)? 

Answer: 

Financial aid refund checks are issued only after all 

college charges have been paid.* Review your student 

account online at https://mcc.iavalley.edu ** 

 

If you were a MCC student for the spring 2020 semester, your refund 

check will be mailed Friday, September 18. 

 

If fall 2020 is your first semester at MCC, your check will be mailed 

Friday, October 9.  

 

If you are a fall only student, the second half of your loan will be 

mailed Friday, November 9. 

 

Refund checks are issued weekly throughout the semester and will be 

mailed the Friday of the week they are written. 

 

Remember: 

*Attendance is required for all registered classes before a refund check is mailed. 

**To verify that your refund check was printed, please check your student account online: 

• Go to https://mcc.iavalley.edu 

• Select 'Paw Pass'. 

• Click 'Pay your Bill Online’. 

• Log in using your MCC student ID number and password. 

• Select 'My Account Balances'. 

• Select amount next to 'MCC Student Accounts Receivable'.  
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